

Via email: smiguel@rett.ca

September 17, 2025

Ontario Rett Syndrome Association Steve Miguel, Director

Dear Steve:

Re: Rett Syndrome Awareness Month – October 2025 - Proclamation

The Council of the Township of Oro-Medonte, at its September 10, 2025, Council meeting, received correspondence from Ontario Rett Syndrome re: Request for Proclamation, October 2025 as "Rett Syndrome Awareness Month". Please be advised that Council is in support of Rett Syndrome Awareness Month and this letter will be posted on the township's website.

On behalf of Council, please accept our sincere appreciation for the Ontario Rett Syndrome's continued dedication and impactful work within our communities. Your efforts make a meaningful difference in the lives of individuals affected by Rett Syndrome, and we commend your commitment to advocacy, support and awareness.

Yours sincerely,

Randy Greenlaw

Mayor

Cc: Council